
HIGH SCHOOL 

YONDR POUCH IMPLEMENTATION 

Maclean High School is writing to share the exciting news that we are partnering with Yondr to make our 
school a phone-free space from the 1 st March 2021.

We understand that mobile phones are a great utility, but mobile phone use has increasingly become a 
source of distraction, anti-social behaviour and conflict both at home and at school. 

The Yondr Program employs a simple, lockable pouch that stores a mobile phone. Every student will 
secure their phone in a personally assigned Yondr pouch when they arrive at school. Students will maintain 
possession of their phones and will not use them until their pouches are opened at the end of the school 
day. Students are required to bring their Yondr pouch to and from school each day and are responsible for 
their pouch at all times. 

In an effort to best serve your child, we will need your full support in adoption of the Yondr program at our 
school. We want to assure our families that you can reach your student at the Front Office on 6645 2244. 

It is important that the students do not feel like their phone is trapped, however, some students will struggle 
during the transition period. We thank you for your continued support in ensuring a safe and healthy 
learning environment for our students. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the 
school directly. 
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POUCH 
As you enter the 

phone free space, 
your phone is placed in 

a Yondr pouch by our staff. 

How Yondr Works 

-

SECURE 
The pouch is closed 

and secured. It is handed 
back to you. You'll keep 

it throughout the event. 

EXIT 
When leaving the space, 

you'll tap the pouch 
on an unlocking base to 

release your phone. 

Frequently Asked Questions 

What if I want to reach my child during the school day? 

We want our students to be engaged in their learning. Please refrain from contacting your student 
during the school day unless it is an emergency. Contact the school's main front office on 6645 2244 
to reach your child. 

What if there is an emergency? 

In case of an emergency, we direct our students to safety first. School staff will be able to unlock a 
Yondr pouch in a matter of seconds for students once they are in a safe and secure location. 

Will my student's phone be safe? 

Students are in possession of their phone - in their Yondr pouch - for the entire school day. We will 
advise students to store the pouch in their backpacks where it is completely safe. 

What if the pouch gets damaged? 

The Yondr pouch belongs to Maclean High School just like any other school supply. If a student 
damages a Yondr pouch, he/she will be held responsible. The student's phone and pouch will be 
confiscated and discipline processes will be followed (See MHS Mobile Phone Policy). The phone 
policy will be revised to reflect the YONDR philosophy. This will be sent to families when it is finalised.
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